
In October of 2021, a rain garden was established at 

the University of Illinois Extension Office located in 

Effingham, Illinois. This was a partnership with the 

Effingham County Master Gardeners, Watershed 

Outreach in the Illinois Nutrient Loss Reduction 

Strategy with Illinois Extension, and Effingham County 

Extension.

There is a large sloped parking lot at the Extension 

office in Effingham that leads to an area that is wet
most of the year. This site was chosen to collect some 
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